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NCDXF is pleased to announce its financial support for the November-December 2024 
DXpedition to Rotuma. This DXpedition is lead by Gregg, W6IZT and Hal, W8HC and features 
two important NCDXF interests, youth in DXpeditions and the RIB, Rib in a Box concept.  

The NCDXF board has funded the DXpeditions’ request and added additional support for the 
two young operators joining the team on island. On the 3D2Z website, https://rotuma2024.com/ , 
they state “Enabling DXpeditioning for the Next Generation of Amateur Radio Operators”. The 
NCDXF applauds this with their unanimous support.  

Remote operations will feature the RIB concept that the NCDXF has financially supported and 
will be led and coordinated by another young operator.  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 
DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 
technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 
the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  
www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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